
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 May 2025​
​
Dear Parent/Carer 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be holding Maths revision sessions during the upcoming half-term 
break for Year 11 students. These sessions are designed to provide focused support in preparation for the 
upcoming GCSE exams and to help students consolidate their understanding of key mathematical concepts. 

Please find the details of the sessions below: 

 

 

 

We strongly encourage your child to attend the appropriate session based on their current Maths tier. These 
revision classes provide an excellent opportunity for targeted learning and can significantly improve your 
child’s confidence and performance in their final exams. 

Please can you email the relevant teacher to confirm attendance by 12 noon on Friday 23 May:  

Mr Schlacter  peter.schlachter@carisbrooke.iow.sch.uk 

Mr Gloyn ​ james.gloyn@carisbrooke.iow.sch.uk 

Students will need to bring their own drinks and snacks as there will be no facilities available on the day.  
They will also need to arrange their own transport to and from the school. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully​
​

 

Miss Begley 

 

 

Course Date Time  Room Teacher 

Foundation Maths Wednesday 28 May 9.30 am - 12.30 pm  F04 Mr Schlachter 

Higher Maths Friday 30 May 9.30 am - 12.30 pm  F02 Mr Gloyn 
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